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Public Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given to all 
parties in interest, and 
citizens of the City of Oxford 
Mississippi that Timothy 
Garner has filed an 
application for a Certificate of 
Appropriateness from the 
Historic Preservation 
Commission for 600 North 
11th Street (PPIN# 5838). A 
public hearing regarding said 
application will be held on 
Thursday, February 20, 2025 
at 5:00 p.m., in the Courtroom 
of the Oxford City Hall. Any 
person interested in said 
application may appear. 
 
/s/:Ben Requet  
Ben Requet 
City of Oxford 
 
 
Published: Saturday February 
1, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 


